

22nd September 2023 – 7 Rabi ul Awal 1445

Dear Parent/Carer,

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

Allergies

The school have a few students who have a food allergy to nuts. Some student's allergies can be life-threatening, so they carry Epi-Pens with them at all times. We need your help in maintaining a nut-free environment in the school and therefore ask that students do not bring into school any nuts or nut products.

Allergies can be triggered not only by directly eating or coming into contact with the above, but also by exposure to foods that contain any peanut/nut traces. We want you and your child to understand that the student's allergies can be triggered even by ingesting or exposure to very small amounts of the above allergens.

The school realises that for you to help us maintain a nut-free school, takes a certain amount of effort and diligence on your part, and we thank you in advance for your cooperation in helping us maintain a safe, healthy environment for all our students.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs a Hassell

Mrs A Hassell SENCO

